REAGANITES

of York County. SC

May 4, 2021

Dear Fellow Reaganite,

Here is an update.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

e Candidate Training Scholarships Available.

e  Spring Meeting Being Planned.

e s Your Dues Due?

e  Qur Website is Coming. Photos and Reagan Quotes Needed.

e Are You in the Reaganites’ Facebook Group?

e (Calls to Action as Session Ends.

e Meeting of Republican Women Rising.

e  Condolences to Senator Johnson.

CANDIDATE TRAINING SCHOLARSHIPS

Your Board of Directors, at its April meeting, decided to provide scholarships to the Leadership Institute’s Future Candidates
School for select Reaganites who are considering running for office. So, if you have thought about running for office but didn’t
know where to start this may be right for you. If you are interested in one of the scholarships, reach out to a Board member (listed at
the bottom of this newsletter). Remember, candidate recruitment and training are part of the mission of the Reaganites of York County.
So if you know someone who is a good, right-thinking conservative who you believe would be a great conservative candidate, let us
know!

SPRING MEETING

We are working with Freedom Works to get an exciting, well-known speaker for our spring membership meeting. The details
are still being worked out. As soon as we have a date and location, we will let you know. We already have a commitment for our
summer membership meeting. He was a cabinet secretary in the Trump administration and started his career working for the Reagan
administration.

WEBSITE
Our website is under development. We need your help. Do you have photos of past Reaganite events we can include on the
website? Please send them to mail@Reaganites.com . Also, what is your favorite Ronald Reagan quote? We hope to display
various Reagan quotes on the website. Send us your favorite quote from the great man, and maybe we’ll use it.
Also, are you a member of the Reaganites’ Private Facebook Group (click here) ? It is by invitation only and if you’re a
dues-paying Reaganite and are not yet a member tell me so I can send you an invitation. In coming months we will work on
establishing a presence on MeWe, Parler, Telegram, Gab and other alternatives to the censored Facebook and Twitter.




DUES
If you haven’t paid your 2021 dues yet, please send a check to Treasurer Michael Cox at 755 E. Rambo Road, Rock Hill,
SC 29730. Membership is $25.00 per person or $40.00 per couple.

LEGISLATIVE CALLS TO ACTION

While the first year of the legislative session is drawing to a close, some bills still need to be voted on — and your opinion
counts. The York Area Conservative Coalition ("YACC") is still sending “Calls to Action.” Remember, if you want to be added to the
Calls to Action e-mail list please “opt-in” by replying “Yes Legislation.”

MEMBER NEWS

e Reaganite member Ame Fuss asked that we let all of our members know they are welcome to the May meeting of
Republican Women Rising, Monday, May 10 at the Glennon Center in Tega Cay starting at 5:45 p.m. Speaker is
Elaine Norman. Details below.

e Condolences to Reaganite member Senator Michael Johnson on the loss of his grandfather, 100-year old, Robert E.
Lee (R.E.) Johnson. Obituary below.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

Here is your Reaganite Board of Directors. We want to hear from you with your ideas, criticisms, recommendations, and
comments. Contact whomever you feel most comfortable with. Just click on a name below to e-mail that Board member.

Alice Brite Sharon Bynum Michael Cox Dennis Getter Mark Herring Frank Trotta

Respectfully submitted,
Frank Trotta
President




